Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Monday, December 19, 2011 11:54 AM
To: Elena Manzo

Subject: RE: Glovatorium Question

Hi Elena,

My last directive letter was November 10, 2011. | am not aware of any submittals or correspondence since then so the
due dates in the November 10, 2011 letter still apply. Any requests on case RO458 would need to come from the
responsible party.

Regards,
Jerry Wickham
Alameda County Environmental Health

From: Elena Manzo [emanzo@somaenv.com]
Sent: Monday, December 19, 2011 9:44 AM
To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: Glovatorium Question

HiJerry,

Based on your conversation with Mansour it sounded like we didn’t need to send you any formal extension request for
this project.
| just wanted to confirm it.

Sincerely,

Elena Manzo

Principal Scientist

SOMA Environmental Engineering, Inc.
fax (925)734-6401

phone (925)734-6400
WWW.Somaenv.com




